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HRL/SCK 
 
 
7th March 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Parent Forum Invitation – Tuesday 21st March 2023 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have moved our next Parent Forum session of the year 
to Tuesday 21st March 2023, from 6pm – 7pm.  Following feedback from the last meeting, 
we will begin running some of these meetings online and the upcoming session will be held 
via Google Meet. 
 
These forums are an opportunity for parents and carers to influence aspects of school life, 
with our next meeting focusing on sustainability and our TAA Eco-Committee.  Mark Lewis 
will also be available to discuss other areas of the school and to answer questions towards 
the end of the session. 
 
If you are planning to attend this half-term’s Parent Forum, please complete the short online 
reply slip here by Friday 17th March.  We will then send out the Google Meet link the day 
before the session. 
 
I will be holding a Parent Forum every half term and anyone is welcome to attend. If you 
would like to make a note of the remaining dates for this academic year they are shown 
below, with details of the main focus of each session included: 
 

 Tuesday   2nd  May 2023      – Rewards at TAA – face-to-face 

 Tuesday  20th June 2023      – Student progress reporting procedures and 
                                                  communication with parents - online 

 
I look forward to seeing some of you online on Tuesday 21st March. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Helen Russell 
 
Assistant Head Teacher 

mailto:admin@tas.herts.sch.uk
http://www.tas.herts.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/qDUj5YRWhR2YMryq6

